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Need resources or looking for more information?

If you want to be in the know and stay up to date with what is going on in our community
please visit our website at http://www.covingtonwoods.net/home.html  

If you are wanting to start a project or improve your home, please complete an ACC 
application, found on our webpage, under the documents tab.

You can now pay your yearly assessment fee online and also find valuable information on
Townsquare at http://covingtonwoods.sites.townsq.io/0

Annual Meeting 2022

The Covington Woods Community Association, Inc. annual meeting will be held Monday, 
August 22, 2022 beginning at 7:00 PM. The meeting will be held at the clubhouse (next to the
pool) located at 13743 Woodchester, Sugar Land, TX 77498. There will be two (2) positions
with three-year terms available for election. Mr. Ricardo Bravo will be running for re-election.
You will receive your official annual meeting notice, including a proxy and candidate bios by
mail. If you have any questions, please contact the property manager, Rachel Rivera at
(713)776-1771 or rrivera@mascapi.com.

Want to become more involved in our community?

If so, we are looking for you!  The community and Board of Directors are looking for new 
committee members.  If you would like to serve on a current committee, or form a new committee,
and or have an idea you would like to see happen in our community, please contact Jennifer 
Morovitz at 713-459-8558.  We look forward to working with you to enhance our neighborhood.

TRASH COLLECTION
PICKUP DAYS
Trash collection reminder:
Monday and Thursday are
trash days, recycling day is
Monday, green waste day is
Monday. Bulk waste day is on
the first Monday of each
month.  Do not leave bulky
waste out other than once a
month.  If you need assis-
tance between then contact
Republic Waste and they will
provide the extra service for a
fee.

WHAT CAN I DO ABOUT
SOLICITORS IN THE
COMMUNITY?
The City of Sugar Land can-
not forbid door-to-door Sales-
people, Peddlers, or
Solicitors. As a resident or
property owner, if you wish to
discourage some, you can fill
out a form online that advises
the City that Peddlers and So-
licitors are not welcome and
their entry on property at the
provided address is forbidden. 
The form can be found at:
sugarlandtx.gov/formcenter
and by clicking on the link ti-
tled: “No Solicitation Regis-
tration”. More information
about solicitation can be
found in the Code of Ordi-
nances section within the tab
labeled “Government”.
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Home. Sweet. Home. 

NEIGHBORS OF THE QUARTER YARD OF THE MONTH
Thank you to those neighbors who go the extra mile

for the community!

Get ready for the Yard of the Month program that runs

from May through October. 
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WATER POLO & BEYOND
Letter from Coach Flood on water polo and

swim team
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Trash Collection Pickup Reminder
In an effort to maintain our neighborhood’s beauty, please do not leave your heavy/bulk waste out on the curb for no
more than two days prior to the first Monday of the month.  Monday and Thursday are trash days.  Recycling and
green waste day is Monday.  Bulk waste day is on the first Monday of each month.  If you need assistance between
these dates, please contact Republic Waste at (713) 726-7300 and they will provide the extra service for a fee. 



Please call me if you are thinking of selling, 
buying, leasing or investing! As your neighbor, 

I would love to earn your business. 

Yard of the Month
The Yard of the Month contest is well under way and will continue through September.

One home will be chosen every month and will be awarded with a Yard of the Month sign
placed in their front lawn all month long, as well as receive a $25.00 gift card. Three additional
homes will be chosen every month and will be awarded with a Brite Spot sign placed in their
front lawn all month long, as well as receive a small gift of appreciation.

Each winning home will be judged by the overall appearance, tidiness and neatness of the
home and front lawn. Please note, your HOA assessments need to be paid in full in order
to be eligible to win the Yard of the Month contest.

Covington Woods HOA encourages all residents to take pride in their home and neighbor-
hood and maintain their yard in such a way that they enhance the overall curb appeal of the
entire community. Make sure to not keep the signs! It will be picked up at the end of the month
to be placed on the following month’s winner’s lawn.

Hablo Espanol 

(713) 885-7200

TownSq
MASC Austin Properties, Inc.
would like to remind everyone to
make sure they have registered
their address on TownSq — a new
all-in-one mobile app designed to
help you connect, collaborate and
stay up to date with your associa-
tion – any time on any device. 

To register your account, log onto
the following website 
www.covingtonwoods.sites.townsq.io,
use your account ID (located on
the 2022 assessment invoice) and
the association zip code (77478). 
Set your password and account
preferences.

Neighbors Helping
Neighbors

Do you have a neighbor who goes the
extra mile for the residents of your
street, your neighborhood, or for the
community? The Neighbor of the 
Quarter recognition program gives
you the opportunity to recognize those
individuals for their acts of good will
and call attention in a positive way to
the benefits of being a good neighbor.
Your neighbor can be any age or
background; he or she may be a youth,
a teenager, a senior citizen, a longtime
resident, or a newcomer that makes a
positive difference in Covington
Woods.. Whether known by everyone
in the neighborhood or an unsung hero,
your good neighbor is a person who
does special things to make our 
community a better place.

Feel free to send a message to Martha
Bravo
(rickandmarthabravo@yahoo.com)
if you want to nominate your neighbor

and why.

Covington Woods
Neighbor(s) of

The Quarter
Charmaine Vivier
1223 Pinecroft Drive

I nominate Charmaine for
neighbor of the quarter. She is
always using her baking tal-
ents and craft skills to pull our
neighborhood together. 

In addition, when I asked for
help with my stepmom she
stepped up to help and has
been a lifesaver for us. Thank
you Charmaine!

Nomination Submitted by: 
Lori Merrill

Charmaine, Thank you for
being a part of the Covington
Woods Community and help-
ing make Covington Woods a
wonderful place to live. 
#neighborshelpingneighbors



Water Polo & Beyond 2022
Hello Swim and Water Polo Families,
What a hot, super exciting, busy summer at the Coving-
ton Woods Pool. The Stingrays had a tremendous 
season as a brand-new D-1 team, leaving parents happy
but exhausted with soaring temps and fast times!!
Next came our brand-new water polo program at the
pool every morning, until the end of July. I realized
once we started up that we were competing with 
vacations planned for many, and some families wanted
a break!!
So, CW summer morning polo was pleased to have 
the chance to launch water polo as a pioneer program,
joining the newest official sport in Texas High School
history. More than 192 teams started August 1, 2022,
with Fort Bend teams competing at Don Cook and
FBISD pools! Our belief is that as the excitement to
play for your high school team grows, so will the moti-
vation and interest to learn a new sport, especially after
your children spend so many dedicated hours already in
the pool!
We teach children from age 6 to 14, with our fundamen-
tal qualification being the ability to swim one pool
length! We instruct and coach shooting, passing, swim-
ming with the ball, treading water, all while having fun
as a team sport!
Many thanks to the Covington Woods pool and families
who joined us and became part of water polo in Texas.
Please review the link below from Fort Bend Aquatics
Club Crocodiles to see the programs we offer once
school starts back and your children want to get back in
the water!!

Thanks,
Coach Flood 

https://www.fortbendaquaticsclub.com/
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